
Chris Yarosz 

13816 Secretariat Ln. 

Orland Park, IL 60467 

 
March 29, 2022 
 
 
TO: Maryland General Assembly 
 
RE: HB1171 
 Declaration of Rights – Right to Reproductive Liberty 
 
 
Dear Sir’s & Ma’am’s: 
 
It is brought to my intention that you are creating a right to productive Liberty.  
 
We are already endowed with individual rights. They are written in the US Constitution and the Bill of Rights. 
Creating a new Reproductive right isn’t needed as we already are given the rights to Life, Liberty, and the 
pursuit of Happiness. These are also rights not given to us by men/women, they are rights given to us by God. 
You are usurping one of those rights if not all three by creating a right for a woman to abort a life. She has the 
God given right already to choose this. We, as Christians, are PRO-Life. We don’t want the mother to do this. 
No one is stopping her from making this choice. We are adamant about this choice not being funded by the 
citizenry. It’s like trying to make someone pay for someone else’s Cigarettes which caused all kinds of medical 
problems. We know it’s a bad choice to smoke, but you don’t require us as citizens to pay for someone else’s 
cigarettes, do you? We don’t want this bill because it will allow the Maryland Government to pay for just 
about any scenario for this hideous alternative. 
 
Also, the other provisions in this bill are simply evil and devilry and must not get passed. 
 
Again, thank you for your time in reading this letter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Chris Yarosz  


